
Sunday, November 22, 2020 
SUNDAY, November 22 
  8:45AM Worship Service 
10:45AM Worship Service 
10:45AM Children Ministry Sunday School 
  6:00PM Youth Bible Study in Youth Room 
  MONDAY, November 23 
 8:00 AM Church Offices Open 
 6:30PM GriefShare Support Group Special 
 “SURVIVING THE HOLIDAYS”  
 In the Chapel 
   TUESDAY, November 24 
  8:00AM Church Offices Open 
  8:30AM ROC Food Pantry 
  1:00PM Staff Meeting 
 

UPCOMING 
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MINISTERIAL STAFF  
CONTACT INFORMATION 

  

Senior Pastor 
Dr. Richard Harrell |  540-484-3948 

Email - docharrell@gmail.com 
 

Associate Pastor of Worship 
Chuck Hite  |  540-429-4291 

Email - worship@rbcstafford.org 
 

Associate Pastor of Students 
Jason Baird |  571-314-2227 

Email - students@rbcstafford.org 
 

Director of Children’s Ministry 
Jaynie Hudson  |  703-350-1935 
Email - children@rbcstafford.org 

 

Director of Refuge Ministry Center 
Sergio Wooden  |  207-632-8876 

Email: counseling@rbcstafford.org 
 

Financial Ministry Office 
Tammy Snyder | 540-659-4588 ext. 7 

bookkeeper@rbcstafford.org 

  
  

478 RAMOTH CHURCH ROAD  
Stafford, Virginia   22554 

  

Main Office  
(540) 659-4588   

Fax (540) 659-4589 
admin@rbcstafford.org 

www.rbcstafford.org 
  

OFFICE HOURS 

Monday - Thursday 
8:00AM - 5:00PM 

Friday 
8:00AM - 12:00PM 

 

Chris Hudson                      703-350-1934 

Gary Graham                       540-446-8814 

DEACONS OF THE WEEK 

 

 
 

SUNDAY 
8:45AM Service: 86    10:45AM Service: 123 

10:45AM Children’s Sunday School 32 
TOTAL:  241 

 

WEDNESDAY 
Awana Clubs: 0  / Young Adult Bible Study: 0                                                                   

Special Called Business Meeting  72  / Praise Team Rehearsal:0  
TOTAL: 72 

ATTENDANCE 

Nov 15-21, 2020 

WEDNESDAY, November  25 
  8:00AM Church Offices Open 
  6:00PM NO Awana Clubs this week 
  6:30PM NO WEDNESDAY NIGHT ACTIVITIES 
 ENJOY TIME WITH FAMILY AND 
 FRIENDS 
THURSDAY, November 26 
    HAPPY THANKSGIVING 
   CHURCH OFFICES CLOSED FOR HOLIDAYS 

FRIDAY, November 27 

   CHURCH OFFICES CLOSED FOR HOLIDAYS 
   

   

 
MOM & BABY 

Room C-3 (Chapel classroom) 
 is equipped with  

rocking chairs & a changing table    
for your convenience. 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
November 22,  2020 

 

NAME:________________________ 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

 

Today’s Sermon 

How Do You Live 
Your Life? 

 
Acts 2:42-47 



    
PLACE in Offering Plate or take to                                             

Information Desk 

Don’t forget to enter name and contact info!   

  

Name: _________________________ 

  

Phone Contact #: _________________ 
 ___ landline   ___ cell accept texts 
  

Email: __________________________ 
 

 
 
 
 

__ I would like to update my contact info 

 Phone Contact #: ___________ 
 ___ landline   ___ cell accept texts 
  

 Email: _____________________ 

 Mailing address: 
 ____________________________
 ____________________________ 
 Birthday: 
 Mine: ____________________ 
 Spouse ___________________ 
 Children: 
 ____________________________
 ____________________________
 ____________________________
 ____________________________
 ____________________________ 
 
__ I would like to volunteer in 
 ______________ ministry 
 
 
 

SIGN UP SHEET 

If you need more information 

on the church and its                      

ministries, please call us at   

540-659-4588 ext. 2                                

or email the church at                                    

admin@rbcstafford.org 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

December 13, 2020 

8:45 AM & 10:45AM 
 

Exalted Worship Choir 
PRESENTS 

 

CHRISTMAS FOREVER AMEN 

HUGHES HOME GIFTS     

 

We will be giving gifts to Hughes Home           

Residents again this year.  

The board with names and gifts tags                                

is in the foyer.  

Follow the directions on the board when you 

take a card of one or more of the residents. 

Return the gift, wrapped for Christmas along 

with the tag you took attached to the gift.  

All gifts need to be returned to Ramoth  

BY WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 16 
2020 Charitable contributions  

Must be postmarked (by Post Office) no later 
than December 31 for your contributions to count as 

a 2020 contribution. You also may drop your tithe/
offering in person at the office through noon on                                            

December 24, 2020 

Any contribution not received by December 31 in 
accordance with the Federal requirement must be 

counted for 2021.  This includes online giving,  so we 
recommend you  submit BEFORE December 27, 2020. 


